
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: August 9, 2017 
 
Re:   Renovation Update – Summer 2017 Projects 
 

I would like to update the Board on the Summer 2017 Renovation and Paving 
Projects at several of our buildings. This update will include recent pictures and 
an opportunity for the Board to ask questions.  
 
Please add this to the Committee of the Whole Meeting of Monday, August 14, 
2017.  Thank you. 
 

   
PF/ko 

 
c: Board of Education 

 
  


